Red Nose Day

To support Red Nose Day this year, the school will be having a
‘Dress in Red day” on Friday 17" March.

This means that children will be allowed to come to school in

wearing something Red instead of uniform in return for a
contribution of 50p to the Children in Need Appeal.

If your child would like to participate in this event, please
ensure they have a contribution to hand to their teacher.

Yours sincerely

Sue Murvrell

Sue Murrell
Office Manager




